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Oregon’s drinking water, rivers, and ecosystems are at risk from unregulated fertilizer 

use. I all who serve our State in Salem to do the same- to support SB 747 which will 

require large landowners to report fertilizer application, increasing transparency and 

helping prevent harmful runoff that contaminates water and harms public health. 

 

I also ask that legislation be put forth the end the use of harmful, toxic fertilizers and 

GMO products used on Oregon soil; our collective need for clean ground water and 

to protect stream, plant and animal habitats and Salmon life cycles, is more important 

than personal profit and lack of moral conduct resulting in poisoning our adjoining 

and public lands and waters. 

 

Thank you for your time and action to protect Oregonians and our next generations of 

children, plants, animals, birds and Salmon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lynne CM 

 


